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Memorandum 
 
 
To:   University Research Community 
 
From:   Robert M. Gutierrez, Director of Pre-Award 

  Division of Research 
 
Subj.:   NSF Project Reporting in Fastlane 
 
Date:   January 7, 2013 
 
 
The Division of Research would like to advise the University Research Community that the National Science 
Foundation (NSF) will be transferring all project reporting from FastLane to Research.gov on March 18th, 
2013. 
 
In anticipation of this transfer the NSF will be freezing all project reporting in Fastlane as of February 1st, 2013 
and will extend the overdue date for all project reports that are currently scheduled to become overdue 
between January 31st, 2013 and April 30th, 2013. 
 
After March 18th, 2013 all NSF funded Principal Investigators (PIs) and Co-PIs will use the Project Reporting 
Dashboard in Research.gov to meet all NSF project reporting requirements, including submission of Final, 
Annual and Interim Project Reports as well as the required Project Outcomes Report.  
 
The new Project Reporting Dashboard in Research.gov will make it easier for PIs, Co-PIs, and Division of 
Research personnel to see which reports are due or overdue, and will provide access to all reports submitted to 
the NSF. PIs, Co-PIs, and Division of Research personnel will continue to use their existing Fastlane 
credentials to log into Research.gov 

 
Additional information regarding the transition of project reporting from Fastlane to Research.gov is available 
online at https://www.research.gov/research-
portal/appmanager/base/desktop?_nfpb=true&_pageLabel=research_node_display&_nodePath=/researchGov/
Service/Desktop/PublicOutcomesReport.html.  
 
Proposal submissions to the NSF will continue through Fastlane or grants.gov (as applicable).  
 
If you have any questions regarding the transition of project reporting from Fastlane to Research.gov then 
please feel free to contact your Pre-Award representative in the Division of Research at 305-348-2494. 
 


